
Email Title: Year 11 Attendance Wednesday 1 February 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

On Wednesday 1 February we will be running a reduced day for Year 11 students due to the National 
Education Union (NEU) strike.  Your child should arrive at the Arts Theatre at 9.15am for 
registration, followed by a 9.30am to 11.30am English revision session.  

Your child should attend in full academy uniform with their usual equipment for the day. Attendance 
on Wednesday is compulsory for all Year 11 students and will be rewarded with extra ‘Passport to 
the Prom’ stamps. 

Their on site revision session will finish at 11.30am and then students will go home to continue their 
learning using work set on Microsoft Teams. 

If your child would like to access their free school meal before leaving the academy site please 
inform the Year 11 team by noon on Tuesday 31 January using the following email address 
Year11@thesuttonacademy.org.uk. 

Kind regards 

The Sutton Academy 
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